Conxers, Tamika

From: Heather Pryor

Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2020 11:01 AM

To: Statements

Subject: Statement of Position Submitted by Heather Pryor

Statement of Position Submitted

Name

Heather Pryor

Email

walkerhll @yahoo.com

Docket

Duke energy rate increase

Message

I would like to voice my concern over Duke energy’s request for a rate hike. They just had a rate hike not too
long ago and with the profits they have and CEO salary why do they need to take more for the working class?
There is already a monopoly in my area as they are the only service provider so we have no choice. The coal
ash clean up should be their responsibility and not their customers. Adkins is to pay for it is like me throwing

my trash out the window and not being held accountable to be fined or clean it up. If I am held accountable for
paying taxes, speeding and following laws why shouldn’t corporations be held to-the same standard?
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